
Grace to you and peace from our Lord Jesus Christ!!

Prayer Requests:

I will have surgery on February 18th at
UAB Highlands. I will have an
estimated recovery of about 6 weeks.
My wife will have the double duty of
taking care of me while I recover and
going in some days for work

Our discipleship classes and
multiplication for others to teach
others

Our unsaved family members

Our church, New Covenant Bible
Church

Hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New
Year. This is my first newsletter of the new year and I am excited
to update you on the work we have been doing in our
surrounding community, church, and workplace. 

My wife and I are still teaching discipleship classes at our job
each Tuesday after work. I am teaching the men and she is
leading the young women’s class. We are both teaching from
the precept studies.

The young women are so excited about what they are learning;
they are inviting others to the class, which is so encouraging.
One told LaShoron that she never understood the Scriptures in
such a practical way and how to live it out. LaShoron has a
desire to teach younger women what she has learned (Titus 2:1-
5) and to be an example before them in a world that is totally
dark.

Because of your generous support and prayers, we were able to
purchase all of them a Study Bible (hallelujah). We are giving
thanks for your generosity in the work of the Gospel of Jesus
Christ.
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I would like to share a note we received from one of the ladies:

“Thank you Mr. Larry and Mrs. LaShoron for your kindness and
love. It is not easy talking to people about God because you
never know if they are actually listening to what you are saying
or just pretending to be polite. It takes courage and wisdom to
reach out to others and share God’s love. Mrs. LaShoron
explained things I would have never considered to
question on my own. I will never able to put into words how
much that means to me.”

TO GOD BE THE GLORY, HONOR AND PRAISE!!!
Thanks to all of
the supporters of
our World Reach
ministry; this
would not be
possible without
your grace in
giving, prayers,
and
encouragement.

Would you partner to provide the support we must raise for the mission of World Reach?
 

Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up monthly recurring gifts under the
campaign for “McNeal” 

 
Make a check payable to World Reach and mail to the address below with a note
indicating your preference for supporting "McNeal ministry”

World Reach’s new address:
2871 Acton Road, Suite 201

Vestavia Hills, AL 35243

info@world-reach.org • 205-979-2400
world-reach.org

Because He Loved us, Larry and LaShoron


